Meeting Notes – Sep 15, 2020

Mr. Michael Smith, chief executive officer of the Girls and Boys Ranches of Alabama was our weekly guest speaker for Sept. 15, 2020. He spoke of the changes he has made during his short tenure so far and told some wonderful stories about the kids.  Mr. Smith is the chief executive officer for the Boys & Girls Ranches of Alabama, a 501 (3)(c) statewide charity.  Michael retired from Southern Line after a 24-year career as Director of Business and Government Sales.  He has been a Ranch supported for 29-years and served on the Board of Trustees for seven years.  
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Ms. Jody Stewart was inducted as Rotary Club of LaFayette, Alabama’s newest member on Sept. 15, 2020.  Rotarian Stewart is a photographer and has a local business here in town. She contributes articles to our local newspaper and often reports on our Rotary meetings and events.   She believes in Rotary and wanted to become a member.  Rotarian Diane Sherriff presided over Rotarian Stewart’s induction ceremony.
